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To whom it may concern, the land closure for the jean dry lake will effect my along with my entire familys vote for every person
involved in this. I don't believe that the closure shouldn't happen at all this is a place for people to gather and spend time as a
family. OHV has been a part of my family for over 23 years and I grew up racing in jean. Tell the solar energy plant to expand on
the site that they have already taken from us. Closing this land is a mistake and for BLM's profit only. There is pleanty of land in
Nevada to build a solar plant, leave jean alone!



